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Remote Reminders 
I hope that Spring Break brought everyone a restful week amidst this public health crisis. I trust all of you are safe and 
healthy. Please see the following reminders to help guide your understanding of your child’s grades for the 3rd Marking 
Period. 
 

1. Marking Period 3 ended on April 9th. 
2. Marking Period 3 grades will be visible in Genesis on Wednesday, April 23rd at 4:00pm. 
3. Marking Period 4 and new electives started today, Monday, April 20th. 
4. Students should be receiving invites to their new electives’ Google Classrooms. It is very important that 

students accept these invites. Without accepting the invitation, students will not be able to check-in for 
attendance or see any assignments corresponding to these classes. 

 
Grading in Genesis 

• Students, who have submitted work, will see grades and feedback in Genesis. These grades will be used to 
determine your child’s final grade for Marking Period 3. 

• Consideration was given by teachers to make sure that a student’s grade aligned with their performance from 
Marking Periods 1 & 2. 

• If a student did not complete or submit enough work to be graded on, they were given an “Incomplete” for 
Marking Period 3. An “Incomplete” is not a permanent grade. Please note that an “Incomplete” will be changed 
to a letter grade after 2 weeks from April 20th. If a student with an “Incomplete” does not turn in missing 
assignments by May 1st it could result in the student failing the 3rd Marking period. 

• Student who fail the 3rd Marking Period will not receive a grade point average lower than a 59. 

Please know that your teachers and I are available for your questions. Do not hesitate to reach out if necessary. 
 
Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 
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Principal  
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